
 

 

 

Dear Families 

Welcome to the Friends of Mayfield – Parent Teacher Association. 

Please see some key information about Friends of Mayfield below: 

What is a PTA? 

A PTA is a group of volunteer parents and teachers who work together to make 

their school a better environment for children to learn. They raise extra funds 

through a wide range of fun and creative initiatives, events, and much, much 

more. They are also known as HSA, PA, PTFA, Friends of, or better still, 

Superheroes! 

Impact 

A PTA’s impact shouldn’t only be defined in terms of fundraising success. A 

PTA’s value is significantly more extensive than this, and might also include 

building the school community, and breaking down barriers to communication. 

PTAs can massively improve the life of a school community, and positively 

influence the education system.  

Getting Involved 

If you are interested in knowing more about future events and plans or joining 

the Friends of Mayfield please email: 

friendsofmayfield@mayfieldtorbay.org 

Kind regards 

Stuart Heron      Nicola Murphy 

Headteacher      Chair of Friends of Mayfield 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Association 

Mr S Heron: Headteacher 
www.mayfieldtorbay.org 
admin@mayfieldtorbay.org 

FRIENDS OF MAYFIELD  

Mayfield School 
Moor Lane, Watcombe, 

Torquay, Devon, 
TQ2 8NH 

Tel: (01803) 328375 
Fax: (01803) 326761 

 

Chestnut Centre 
Chestnut Drive, 
Brixham, Devon, 

TQ5 0EQ 
Tel: (01803) 857242 
Fax: (01803) 857244 

 

Sixth Form College 
Occombe House, 

Preston Down Road 
Paignton, Devon, 

TQ3 1RN 
Tel: (01803) 554940 
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